NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD

DATE: December 18, 2023
TO: All Vendors

FROM: Brenda Sensibaugh, Procurement Contracts Officer(s) (PCO), State Purchasing
Bureau (SPB)

SUBJECT: INVITATION TO BID (ITB) 6817 OF, PERFORATED SQUARE STEEL TUBE
This is to notify all Vendors who responded to the above-referenced ITB for Perforated
Square Steel Tube that the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for Perforated
Square Steel Tube to:

e J & A Traffic Products

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska.



